Dike, Darlene

From: John Noel

Sent: 19 January 2017 10:34
To: Planning

Subject: 2017/0085/T

Dear Sir/Madam,
I am confused who has made this application.

I live at 20 Thurlow Rd and am one of the two freeholders who live at the property, neither of us have made this
application.

For the record, | am totally against the removal of the tree, as | believe it will have an adverse effect on the building
foundation not to mention the loss of a beautiful tree.

I look forward to hearing from you.
Best,

John Linnen



